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GCRC Board Meeting March 17, 2020 
Changed to Conference Call Format 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

In light of the concern regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Genesee County Road 

Commission’s Board Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. will no longer 

be held in the Board Room.  Instead, the Board Meeting will be held in a conference call 

format.  As a cautionary measure, members of the public that wish to voice their concerns at the 

meeting may contact the Road Commission via phone as opposed to in person.  Members of the 

public may call the Road Commission at (810) 767-4920 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. to obtain a 

phone number and an access code in order to access the Board Meeting.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Linda Kossak, Secretary of the Board at 

(810) 767-4920 ext. 243. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
 


